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We served over 400 children from kindergarten 
to high school on Saturday, Aug. 9, plus their 
parents for almost 600 total. They got filled 
backpacks, sneakers, hot dogs, chips, popcorn, 
sno cones, books, clothing, haircuts, and school 
physicals. Thank you all for your contributions of 
over $4,200 plus school supplies and clothing. As 
one boy was leaving he was clutching his new 
backpack and said to Lynn Foraker, òThis is the 
best day of my life everó.  

Thinking ahead to next year, we were very short 
on books for teens at the event. There were also 
a lot of parents who might have enjoyed taking a 
book or two, but we had mostly toddler books. I 
will be placing a bin in the narthex to collect 
books throughout the year. If you see any appro-
priate books at flea markets or used book stores, 
etc. please drop them in the bin.  

Again, thank you everyone for your generous sup-
port in preparing the children & youth in our own 
community for the new school year.  

 
Elˉ˔ɶʍ Sɾˏwʆᴍ 

14 Jesus said, ñLet the little children 

come to me, and do not hinder  

them, for the kingdom of heaven  

belongs to such as these.ò 

Matthew 19:14 (NIV) 
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DǊŜŜǘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ DǳƛŘŜǎ 

Cƻƻǘ ²ŀǎƘƛƴƎ 

¢ƘŜ hōǎǘŀŎƭŜ /ƻǳǊǎŜ 

wŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ 

IŀƛǊŎǳǘǎ 

.ŀŎƪǇŀŎƪǎ 

!ǎ ƭƻƴƎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ǘŜǎǘǎ ƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΣ 

ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΦ  

Ϥ!ǳǘƘƻǊ ¦ƴƪƴƻǿƴ  


